
PUBLIC NOTICE 

August 6, 2020 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the second monthly meeting for the Planning Board of 

the City of Lambertville, which was scheduled for August 19, 2020, has been canceled.  

This meeting is used for situations where the Board has excess business that needs to be 

conducted, since there is no other business to be heard at this meeting, there is no need to 

hold a meeting.  Our next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on September 2, 

2020.  Information for this meeting will be posted later in the month. Action will be taken 

at the meeting. 

 

Crystal Lawton, Administrative Officer 


